
                                      Lambertville Shade Tree Commission 
                                                   Minutes of Open Meeting 
                                                        October 13, 2016 

Meeting was called to order at 7:33.  Present were Art Legere, Deborah Galen, Susan Wydick, 
and Irene Rudolph.  There was no one from the public present. 

New Business: 
  A.  We reviewed a tree application request from Paul and Lelia Matthews,   82 N. Union St.  
        The Commission voted 3 to 0 (with Art obstaining) to approve trimming of the two Pin 
        Oaks in front of their property.   We did not approve removal.  It was suggested that 
they have 
        the trees evaluated for the disease affecting Pin Oaks.   It was also noted that the tree 
immediately 
         north at 86 N. Union looks very compromised and should be evaluated. 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:43. 

Respectfully submitted, 
Irene Rudolph 
            
       


